


MEMORANDUM
Department of Human Resources and Civil Service 




[bookmark: _GoBack]To:		Councilperson Bob Charland

From: 		Paula J. Kellerman, Director of Human Resources and Civil Service	

Date:		January 30, 2024

RE:		Workpartners (Employee Assistance Program) 


Please be advised that the City of Pittsburgh’s Department of Human Resources and Civil Service will propose legislation to be introduced to City Council on February 6, 2024 and discussed at the Council Meeting scheduled for February 14, 2024.   

This legislation provides that the City of Pittsburgh enter into a Professional Service Agreement or Agreements with consultants and/or service providers for professional services in connection with services relating to the administration of the City of Pittsburgh’s Employee Assistance Program.  Cost not to exceed $49,500.00.


If you have any further questions or need additional information, please contact me.



